
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council

  

By FAX November 17, 2004 

Ronald R. Collins, Director 

Office of Boards and Commissions 

Government of the District of Columbia 

Executive Office of the Mayor 

One Judiciary Square 

441 4th Street, NW; Suite 530S 

!ashington, DC 20001 

Dear Mr. Collins: 

 This letter confirms that Marc Weinberg, Vicki Ledbetter, and I will be meeting with you; 

the Chair of the Board of Real Estate Appraisers; representatives of the Department of Consumer 

and Regulatory Affairs; representatives of the Department of Insurance, Securities and Banking; 

and other persons as you deem appropriate at your office on November 19, 2004, at 10:00 AM. 

We will be discussing the current status of the District of Columbia’s appraiser regulatory 

program.  

 Please contact us if you have any questions. 

Sincerely,

Ben Henson 

Executive Director 


